
JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE!
 - GRAND REOPENING OF PRO COOPERATIVE’S GILMORE CITY’S SERVICE CENTER - 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023   11 AM - 1 PM
Join us for lunch and conversation at Pro Cooperative’s Gilmore City Service Center. Located along 

HWY 3 in Gilmore City. Come and learn more about Pro Cooperative’s Service Centers! 
Lunch will be provided from Arnold Motor Supply!

.

Gilmore City’s Service Center: 515-373-6452

**Enter to win A FREE OIL CHANGE at the 
Gilmore City Service Center!**

**5 winners will be selected. 1 oil change per winner. Non-commercial gasoline engines 
only. Work will be completed at the Gilmore City Service Center only.**


